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RiverStone Health expands COVID-19 testing  
 

Billings, MT -- 

  

 
Starting Monday, January 11, free testing for COVID-19 will be available from 8:30 a.m. till 2:30 
p.m. weekdays at the RiverStone Health drive-through testing site, 2173 Overland Ave.  
 
The site will test up to 210 people a day and offers both the Binax rapid antigen test with results in 
about 20 minutes and the PCR test, which requires lab processing that usually takes a few days. 

 

COVID-19 vaccine remains limited in Yellowstone County and only healthcare personnel, residents 
of long-term care and assisted living facilities and first responders are able to be vaccinated at this 
time.  It could be months before there is ample supply to vaccinate everyone. It is important to 
continue to test so that people who have been exposed to COVID-19 will know whether they are 
infected and can isolate and take other precautions and care for themselves while avoiding spreading 
the virus.
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